
 
OUR MISSION: We provide outstanding care with compassion. 

The most important thing in the Olympic Games is not winning but taking part; the essential thing in life is not 
conquering but fighting well. Pierre de Coubertin (founder of modern Olympic Games) 
Resident Awareness Day 
Resident Awareness Day is scheduled this year for February 24, 2010.  The province-wide event 
sponsored locally by the Schulich School of Medicine & Dentistry takes place at all hospitals where 
residents are involved with the provision of patient care.  There will be a booth at the Met Campus of 
Windsor Regional Hospital staffed by residents on this day—please stop by to learn more. 
Safer Health Care Now! 
Kudos to Windsor Regional Hospital for a  recent mention in the Safer Health Care Now  February 
Newsletter. WRH was cited for having seven months without a case of VAP (Ventilator Associated 
Pneumonia) from March through to September. This is positive and encouraging results that reflect on our 
quality of care. Kudos to all.  
Pasta Dinner 
Tickets are now on sale for a Pasta Dinner at Place Concorde on Tuesday, February 23, 2010 in support of 
the Windsor Regional Hospital Foundation. Tickets can be purchased in the Foundation Office at Met 
Campus and in Human Resources at Western Campus. Please help us spread the word by inviting your 
family and friends. This is a great family-friendly event that supports the Cornerstone of Caring campaign 
for Western Redevelopment. (Prices are $8 for adults, $6 for children and $9 for takeout). For more 
information contact Kim Willis-More at ext. 52458.   
International Women's Day  - March 5, 2010 
Enjoy an evening of fun at the Ciociaro Club of Windsor with a walk through Fashion Show by Franco 
Angileri. Proceeds to support the WRH Breast Health Centre. Tickets are $40.  For more information, 
contact Anna Vozza at 519-919-3960. 
Hats “Off” to WRH staff 
Many thanks to all staff who participated in “Hats On” on February 10th, 2010—over 120 local companies, 
organizations and schools took part and raised monies for the WRH Foundation. It was especially  
gratifying for volunteers to see our staff embrace and participate.  Hats Off to all who donned a hat, 
contributed and joined in the fun. It was truly appreciated.  

 

 
Did you know?   

Gift Cards are an easy way to support the WRH Foundation. A number of denominations to many local 
stores are available. Call ext. 52449 for more information. 
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